


Welcome and Apologies
The Chair welcomed the Board to the open session.

Minutes of the meetings held on 8 December 2022
These were noted






9.1

Update on COVID Inquiry

Norman Provan, Associate Director for Employment Relations spoke to is item.
Previously the Board received a detailed overview of the work of the Inquiry and
what the plans were for the RCN. It was noted that Lord Brailsford is the new
Chair to the Inquiry and all seats on the Inquiry Board were filled. RCNS has been



